From: Maureen Milburn

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 8:17 AM

To: Islands2050

**Subject:** comment on Draft TPS

Laura Patrick
Salt Spring Island

Dear Laura,

I just received my Islands 2050 newsletter in my mailbox on Monday and was surprised to note that there will be a vote on the draft TPS today. I attended the Town Hall meeting last night and wish to add my voice to many who recommended that given the scope of the proposed changes and unforeseen disruptions caused by the pandemic that the vote to move to first reading be tabled until islanders have had greater opportunity to study the document and possibly provide further input.

I appreciate all the work you and other Trustees have done to get us to this point.

With thanks and best regards,

Maureen Milburn